
 

 

August 17, 2020 

 

Dear Inter-District Families, 

Welcome to Pleasant Grove School.  The administration, staff, and Board of Trustees value 

inter-district students and the contribution they make to our school.  The vast majority of our 

inter-district students make only positive contributions to both the school and the educational 

program.  Having said that, however, on occasion an inter-district student will have academic, 

behavior, or attendance issues.  

As outlined in the Terms and Conditions of Interdistrict Transfer, inter-district students are 

required to maintain good attendance, acceptable behavior, and passing grades, and 

participate fully in distance learning as directed by the school.  This would include fulfilling 

requirements in independent study agreements.  This criteria will be reviewed by 

administration at the end of each trimester or as needed.  Students failing to meet the inter-

district conditions will be placed on probation.  A student who engages in misconduct for which 

he/she could be recommended for suspension or expulsion as described in the Education Code 

(except EC 48900(K)) will have his/her transfer immediately revoked and shall be transferred to 

his or her district or residence immediately.   

We look forward to a successful school year.  

Sincerely, 

 

Dave Tarr 
Superintendent/Principal 

Pleasant Grove School—A California Distinguished School 

3075 Howsley Road 

Pleasant Grove, CA  95668 


